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MILITARY ORDER OF THE DEVIL DOGS 

Pennsylvania Pack 

4th Quarter Report 

 
Woof Woof, I was busy putting together our flyer advertisement page so that we can hopefully have 
a great Attendance at our upcoming Growl January 19,2024. I worked with our Pack Leader Mike  
Mastriania on planning the Growl meal, while Mike is unable to attend this Growl, I took the time to 
organize the preparation of the meal by asking all members of the Pack to help contribute items for  
Our meal. 
I have been working with our Pack Watch Dog Bonnie Shaw on ideas for activities and games, and 
prizes for our Growl, in addition Bonnie has helped by editing the flyer for publishing purposes. 
I also have been working on advertising of our T-shirts and coins that our Pack purchased for our 
last Growl, along with taking orders for polo-shirts that our pack had designed by  
stephen@stephenschlegel.com. 
 

Respectfully submitted by. 

M.O.D.D. 
Pennsylvania Pack 
Barking Dog DD,21-309 
Greg Schlegel 
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